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feel abusive. The developers continue to resubmit, trying to exhaust us, and the City, which has a 
legal responsibility to prevent harm to its minority communities under the Equalities Act, seems to 
use its policies to help the developers get away with harming us. It is a sad and shocking state of 
affairs, and cannot be in keeping with the duties set out in the national planning policy guidelines. It 
certainly does not reflect the warm partnership our community has had with the City for the last three 
centuries.  
 
Best,  
Dr Andrea Rosen  
 




